
 

 

Pudsey needs your help! Children in Need is on 17th November 2023 and we know 

you all love Pudsey merchandise. If you would like to order any merchandise please 

bring in the order form and payment by Tuesday 31st October to Miss Scott or Miss 

Muir to ensure the products arrive on time. No orders will be accepted after the 31st 

and orders without payment will be not be accepted.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name ______________________________ Class _____________________  

 

Item Cost Quantity 

Pudsey Ears  
£2.50   

Blush Ears  £2.50   

Total amount of money enclosed  


